
13 April 2016 

iEnergizer Limited 

("iEnergizer" or "the Company") 

Pre-close Trading Update  

iEnergizer, a high growth digital age publishing and technology leader, issues the following 
update on trading for the year ended 31 March 2016.  
 
iEnergizer is delighted to announce that the company expects to report a significant increase 
in EBITDA for the year ended 31 March 2016. This out turn is likely to be above the 
company’s original target and budget and has resulted from the combination of renewed 
business momentum, contract wins and the successful implementation of the transformation 
plan. The business has enjoyed tremendous success over the course of the year following 
the re-appointment of Mr. Anil Aggarwal as Chief Executive Officer of the Company. 
 
The Company looks forward to announcing full details of these improved results on 30 June 
2016.  
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